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Region IV, USNRC
611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76012

Attn: Mr. James Kelly

Reference: Docket 50-59
License R-23

.

Dear Mr. Kelly:

Enclosed are three (3) copies of the revised security plan for the
AGN-201M .'eactor at Texas A&M University. This plan should be withheld '

from public disclosure. The changes were necessitated by the relocation of
the rector console and the construction of a security wall in the reactor
room. These changes have not decreased the effectiveness of the previously<

approved plan; therefore, this letter is simply to inform you that such
changes have been made. The modifications were completed on 20 September
1984. The changes have'been approved by the Reactor Safety Board.

The above changes also necessitated revisions in the emergency plan.
Three (3) copies of the new plan are being sent under separdte cover.

If you have any questions concerning the changes and revisions, please
contact me at (409) 845-4161.

Sincerely,

X QLh N3 hM, *

o Carl A. Erdman
F PDR Professor and Head

CAE/sgw

cc: Donald Mcdonald, Interin Dean of Engineering
and Associate Deputy Chancellor, TAMU

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NRR, Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Les Constable, Region IV inspector
USRNC

P.O. Box 822 8M*

Killona, LA 70066
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